
 

 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

Etheridge Shire Council wishes to  
 

advise  
 

 
Georgetown Swimming Pool will be 

closed to the public on 
 
 

Saturday 9 September 
due to Bronze Medallion Course 

being conducted at the pool.  
 
 
 

Council apologises for any inconvenience this may cause.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
Ken Timms 
Chief Executive Officer  
Etheridge Shire Council  


